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Welcome



Meeting Rules
• Respect all members

• Lateral violence will not be tolerated 

• Identify yourself when entering the 
meeting and before speaking

• Please hold questions until the end

• Time limits may be implemented

• You can submit your questions or 
comments via email or the chat feature



Meet the Research Team
GRETCHEN FOXANGIE BAIN



Project 
Background

• 2016 LNIB Land Code is ratified

• 2019 LNIB begins project to learn more about traditional lands

• Learning from members about traditional land ownership and decision-making

• Hearing from members families about how new laws could reflect traditional 
processes 



What’s 
Happening Now?

• A draft Allotment Law has been 
prepared by LNIB

• The draft law includes steps for 
granting custom family allotments 
on members’ traditional holdings

• The draft law is ready for 
community review



Working With 
The Community
• Community engagement so far has 

included:

• Open houses

• Family group meetings

• Guidance from LMAC

• One-on-one discussions with members

• COVID-19 has delayed in-person 
meetings



Next Steps
• Bringing the draft Allotment Law to members for review

• How would members like to be involved?

• Updating the draft law based on members’ input

• Presenting the Allotment Law for ratification



Questions and Discussion



The LNIB 
Lands Portal

You can learn more about 

the Traditional Holdings 

Project and other lands 

projects on the LNIB 

Lands Portal.

www.lniblands.net

http://www.lniblands.net/


Contact the Project Team


